220 Locust St. Washington, MO 63090 636-231-2000



Dr. Lori VanLeer, Superintendent Mr. John Freitag, Board President

Dr. Judy Straatmann, Asst. Supt. Curriculum ~ Dr. Rachael Franssen, Asst. Supt. Personnel

May 11, 2020

Dear School District of Washington Families:

We know many of you have been consistently participating in the Grab and Go Meal Program during this difficult time, either by means of pick-up locations or by bus delivery. After May 19, 2020, the District will no longer be able to provide the delivery portion of this service and will be converting to an all pick-up service. May 19, 2020 will be the last day of our bus delivery services.

Due to some parents getting back to work now, we have also noticed a lesser need for meal pick-up. With that said, we want to determine, for meal preparation purposes, the level of service we may need to provide from May 21 – June 30, 2020. Please fill out the Google form to indicate your desire to continue participation. Also, please note, there will be no pick up the day after Memorial Day, May 26; however, pick up on Friday, May 22 will include five breakfasts and five lunches to cover that day.

The Google form can be found at this link - <u>Grab and Go Survey</u>. Thank you for your cooperation and take good care. Your assistance in this endeavor is greatly appreciated. Should you have any questions, please contact Jill Poepsel at 636-262-2926.

Sincerely,

Jill Poepsel

Director of Food Service